From: Emma Burle on behalf of Licensing Sent: Tue, 23 Mar 2021 14:50:38 +0000

To: Emma Burle

Subject: Fw: Application 21/00207/LAPRE1

From: Chris Spiby

Sent: 23 March 2021 12:42

To: Licensing <Licensing@chichester.gov.uk>
Subject: Application 21/00207/LAPRE1

Dear Mr Knowles-Ley,

We own a holiday let within a quarter of a mile from the Embassy Club, Application reference 21/00207/LAPRE1 and have recently been made aware of this application, with little or no signage being made public.

We fully object to the application which is set to extend licensing hours until 3am, six days of the week. We feel it totally unnecessary for a 'family' holiday camp to have a need to be licensed until 3am on any one day of the week let alone six days of the week, all of which will inevitably lead to increased noise, antisocial behaviour and disturbance. I note the site already has a night club which is **retrospectively** applying for planning, application 21/00437/FUL, for improvement works. Both applications we fully object to.

Kind Regards

Chris and Caroline Spiby

LEGAL DISCLAIMER

Communications on or through Chichester District Council's computer systems may be monitored or recorded to secure effective system operation and for other lawful purposes.